
Please Post until April 1, 2017	 Conair Corporation has notified the US Consumer Product Safety Commission of this voluntary recall. 

Riveted Blade in the following series of Cuisinart® Food Processors:

 
The riveted blade may crack and a piece of the blade could detach,  

which may result in a laceration hazard.

Call Customer Service 1-877-339-2534
Monday - Friday: 7:00AM to 11:00PM E.T.
Saturday - Sunday: 9:00AM to 5:30PM E.T.

OR Go Online to www.cuisinart.com/recall

TO DETERMINE IF YOUR FOOD PROCESSOR BLADE IS PART OF THE RECALL: 

• CFP-9 • CFP-11 • DFP-7 • DFP-11• DFP-14 • DLC-5 • DLC-7 • DLC-8 • DLC-10 • DLC-XP • DLC-2007 • DLC-2009  
• DLC-2011 • DLC-2014 • DLC-3011 • DLC-3014 • EV-7 • EV-10 • EV-11 • EV-14 • KFP-7 • MP-14

To register:

Recalled Not Recalled 

1. �Check the blade to see if there  
are rivets ...

2. �If your blade has rivets, check the  
Model or Series number of your Food 
Processor, as shown on the bottom  
of the Food Processor (see below).  
If the number starts with any of the  
above (which may be followed by a  
suffix), STOP using the riveted blade 
immediately. Call the Customer Service 
number or register Online to receive a 
replacement blade (see below).

1. �If the Model number ends in a Y as shown 
on the front panel of the box ... 

 
OR

There are NO RIVETS on the blade ...

 
 
2. �Your Food Processor is NOT  

involved in this recall. You may  
continue to use your Food Processor.

Bottom of Food Processor

SAFETY RECALL


